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Wabash College Guidance on Students Traveling Together in Cars 

 

Students traveling together in personal or College-owned vehicles should abide by the following 

guidelines: 

 

1. Masks must be worn by all vehicle occupants. 

2. Windows must be down to provide maximum air flow. 

3. Cars should be limited to a maximum of 50% of normal occupancy, e.g., two persons in most 

standard cars. 

4. Seating should maximize the distance between passengers, e.g., diagonally with driver in front 

and passenger in the rear on the passenger side. 

5. Limit trips to the shortest distance possible, especially given CDC guidelines of a cumulative 

time of 15 minutes for persons within six feet of one another. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/global-covid-19/operational-considerations-contact-tracing.html#:~:text=Close%20contact%20is%20defined%20by,by%20local%20risk%20assessments.

